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In the past five years, students of the Nutrition Department have had some grievances . These have 

related to issues with examination schedules, internet access in remote areas, transportation 

inadequacy for daily attendance, and difficult questions in Examinations.  

 

One of the major grievances of the students has been with the examination schedule of the 

university. The students feel that the schedule is often too tight, with back-to-back exams that don't 

leave enough time for preparation. Many students have also raised issues with the timing of exams, 

which often clash with other important engagements, such as internships or work experience. 

 

Another issue that has been raised by students is the lack of internet access in remote areas. Many 

students live in rural or remote areas where internet access is limited or non-existent. This has made 

it difficult for them to access online resources, particularly during the pandemic when remote 

learning has become the norm. 

 

Additionally, transportation inadequacy has been a major concern for students who have to travel 

long distances to attend classes. Many students have complained of having to rely on public 

transport that is not reliable, and this has led to them missing classes or arriving late. 

 

Finally, some students have found the questions in exams to be difficult, making it challenging to 

score high . This has created stress for the students, especially if they have not had enough time to 

prepare due to the tight exam schedules. 

 

Despite these grievances, the overall experience of the students in the Nutrition Department has 

been very good. They have received excellent education, and the faculty has been supportive and 

willing to assist with any issues that may arise. Students have praised the quality of teaching, the 

resources available, and the overall atmosphere of the department. 

 

In conclusion, while there have been some grievances raised by students of the Nutrition 

Department over the last five years, the overall experience has been positive. The Department needs 

to address some issues such as Examination  scheduling, transportation, and internet access, which 

are critical to ensuring that students can maximize their learning potential. 


